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OUA MEMO 00-0821-0256 
MEMORANDUM 

August 25, 2021 

 
For: All Regional Directors 

 All Schools Division Superintendents 

  
Attention: Regional and Division Engineers 

  

Subject: RESCHEDULING OF THE CONDUCT OF VIRTUAL MID-YEAR 
CONFERENCE OF DEPED ENGINEERS AND ARCHITECTS 

FROM SEPTEMBER 3, 2021 TO SEPTEMBER 22, 2021 

 

 

 This is in relation to OUA Memo 0821212 issued last August 15, 2021, 
regarding the Conduct of Virtual Mid-Year Conference of DepEd Engineers and 
Architects initially scheduled on September 3, 2021 (Friday).  

 

Owing to a conflict in the schedules of key speakers, the Conduct of the 
Virtual Conference will be moved to September 22, 2021 (Wednesday) at 9 
am.  

 

The primary objective of the event is to discuss the status of Implementation 
of Projects for CY 2021 and prior years, provide updates on the latest policies and 
other issuances relative to the School Building Program as well as deliberate on the 
directions on the proposed implementation of the CY 2022 budget based on the CY 
2022 National Expenditure Plan. Participants for this activity are the Regional and 
Division Engineers and Architects. The meeting link for this activity is given below. 

  
Platform: MS Teams (link: tinyurl.com/2021MidYearConference) 

 

For any questions and clarifications on this conference, please coordinate 
with Ms. Kianna Gonzales, Administrative Assistant II of the Education Facilities 
Division (EFD), through +639562532227 or email at 
kianna.gonzales@deped.gov.ph . 

 

Thank you.   

 

              ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 

       Undersecretary 
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